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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am delighted to submit this letter of support on behalf of Keiser University with whom The Office 

of The State Attorney in Palm Beach County has had the good fortune to partner with for many 

years. 

 

As a highly regarded and well recognized institution of higher education in this community, Keiser 

University has been and remains a tremendous resource for  exceptionally qualified interns and 

potential employees. We are proud and greatful to be a practium site for Keiser University which 

has facilliated the placement of numerous undergraduate and graduate students from a variety of 

fields at this office. 

 

This is truly a win-win situation for the students,  in terms of the myriad of opportunities they are 

exposed to,  and for this office, in terms of the invaluable contribution.  We have also benefited  

enormously from participating in the university’s job fairs and other recruiting events as well as 

with the close relationshp that has emerged between this office and the university’s Criminal 

Justice and Paralegal programs. 

 

The Office of The State Attorney applauds Keiser University for its more than forty years of 

dedication and distingused service to the community and for its unwavering commitment to 

continually enhancing and expanding its exemplary and highly diversified curriculm. We look 

forward to continuing to build on this exceptional partnership that has proved to be a tremendous 

benefit to our respective organizations, this community, and of course, to the students we mutually 

served. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mary Ann Senatore 

Volunteer Program Coordinator 

(561) 355-7249 

msenatore@sa15.org 
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